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No Known COVID-19 Cases or Outbreaks in any Grey 
Bruce Schools  

Parents who may have or may be planning to withdrawn their child from their local 

school fearing an outbreak of COVID-19 can be assured there are no known active 

cases in any children in Grey Bruce who have attended school since the start of the 

school year. There is no COVID-19 outbreak in any Grey Bruce schools at this time. 

 
To break the spread of COVID-19, it is important to continue to follow current public 

health guidance, including: 

 
• Watch your distance and maintain physical distancing of 2 metres between 

yourself and others  
• Wash your hands frequently with soap and water, or alcohol-based hand 

sanitizer 
• Wear face coverings correctly in indoor public spaces 

 
 
For More Information: 
Dr. Ian Arra 
Medical Officer of Health and Chief Executive Officer 
To arrange to speak with Dr. Arra, please contact Drew Ferguson at: 
519-376-9420 or 1-800-263-3456 ext. 1269 or d.ferguson@publichealthgreybruce.on.ca  
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